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Thanks to our advertisers 
 Whitefield News 

   The Whitefield Newsletter is officially completed.  We 
would like to thank everyone that supported, volunteered, 
and contributed to the effort every month since July of 
2013.   
 
   This was a difficult decision for all involved, but we feel 
that it is time to stop. We are very thankful for  all the kind 
words and appreciation we have felt from our readers and 
can’t tell you what a great experience this has been. 
     
   Thanks again, The Newsletter volunteers.  
    


